CITY OF NEWCASTLE
CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is a potential for a quorum of the Newcastle
City Council to be present at a Puget Sound Energy Energize Eastside public meeting
Wednesday, January 31, 2018, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at Vera Risdon Middle School,
6928 116™ Ave. SE, Newcastle, WA 98056. PSE is hosting this event as a requirement

of the utility’s development permit application.
A

DATED this 30th day of January, 2018.

Sara McMillon
City Clerk




